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Dear Lee Zehner, 

As President of VivaLac® Inc., I wanted to thank you personally for both 
your business and your support. Together, we are one step closer to 
making Whey Low (tm) a household name among health-conscious 
consumers, low-carb dieters, low-calorie dieters, and diabetics. I am 
pleased to announce that we now have customers in every US state and 
territory, in every Canadian province, and even abroad. Your enthusiasm 
for Whey Low has greatly contributed to this, and again I thank you.  

Whether you are among the thousands of our existing customers or have 
just been recently introduced to the Whey Low family, welcome! We are 
extremely excited about our wide variety of Whey Low products, which are 
carefully formulated to fit your needs. Whey Low Granular (available in 
bags, canisters, and small packets) continues to be our largest selling 
product, but our Whey Low Gold (the best replacement for brown sugar in 
the world) is right behind. Type 1 and Type 2 diabetics are absolutely 
thrilled about Whey Low D, and, with summer fast approaching, Whey Low 
for Ice Cream and Whey Low Powder are wonderful assets in the kitchen.  

Whatever your needs may be, I promise that VivaLac® Inc. will continue to 
deliver to you only the highest quality, best-tasting products in the world, 
all at affordable prices. VivaLac® continues to offer free shipping, 
regardless of order size. There is just a fixed $5.95 handling charge per 
order. We will cover the rest.  

We intend to initiate our quarterly Whey Low newsletter shortly. In each 
newsletter will be useful nutritional information, information about new and 
existing Whey Low products, as well as savings opportunities. The premier 
issue should arrive in your inbox in the next month or two.  

If you haven't done so recently, please visit our website at wheylow.com or 
feel free to call me toll-free at 1 888 639-8480 with your questions or 
suggestions. I look forward to hearing from you.  

Best Regards,  

 



Lee R. Zehner, Ph.D.  
VivaLac® Inc.  

email: lzehner@wheylow.com 
voice: 888 639-8480 
web: http://wheylow.com 
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